
 

 

Wednesday 30th September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Covid-19 Guide for Parents 
 
I hope that you and your families are staying safe. 
 
I would like to thank the whole school community for their commitment to returning to learning in a safe and productive 
environment. 
 
The learning that I am seeing in school is impressive and students are also following the social distancing guidelines. 
 
Could I please remind the community that face coverings MUST be worn on public transport and we recommend that 
face coverings are worn whilst travelling around the school site. 
 
I have attached a useful leaflet for parents if they are concerned that their child, or anyone in their household has Covid-
19 symptoms. 
 
As a reminder the symptoms are: - 
 

 new continuous cough and/or 

 high temperature and/or 

 a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Smith 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


